
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

March 23, 2022 No.: 22-010 
 
 

   
SUBJECT:  Port of Morgan City, LA Temporary Phone Number 
 

This notice updates Southern Currents Number 21-042 issued on September 4, 2021 
 
The Port of Morgan City office has relocated to the CBP Marine Unit at 1116 Bayou Lacarpe 
Road, Suite B Houma, LA 70363.  
 
Port email address: 
Industry should contact the Port of Morgan City Houma Office via email at: 
bayouports@cbp.dhs.gov  
 
Office Telephones:  
The Port of Morgan City office telephones are not yet operational. In the interim, industry should 
contact the Port of Morgan City at (504) 390-9974. 
 
Emergency notifications may be made to the Port Director at (225) 268-9454. 
 
This trade notice will be updated once the telephone system is operational. 
 
Questions or concerns regarding this trade notice may be directed to Morgan City Acting Port 
Director James Welch at james.j.welch@cbp.dhs.gov. 
 
 
Terri L. Edwards 
Terri L. Edwards 
Area Port Director 
New Orleans, Louisiana 
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